NHS England have launched a new website and brochure to help promote the return to practice programme. The site provides information about the Induction & Refresher scheme for those looking at the possibility of returning to work in the NHS as a GP.




The BMA has been working with NHS England and Health Education England to improve the Induction & Refresher Scheme to make the process less onerous and to increase the number of doctors signing up. Alongside the new website and promotional resources, NHS England will be running a series of adverts to help raise awareness.




[bookmark: _GoBack]Further information on the scheme can be accessed via the HEE website and the BMA website. Please pass this information on to anyone you think may be interested in looking into the scheme.


